
East Donyland Parish Council 
 

Notice to Mariners 27th February 2025 to 16th April 2025 
 

Temporary closure of Rowhedge Pontoon and removal of navigation light/marker  
[FLR 3S] Red flashing light with a period of 3 seconds. 

Location, Point A – Table 1 and Figure 1 below. 
 

Rowhedge Pontoon is being removed for maintenance purposes from the 27th 

February 2025 until 14th  April 2025. Therefore, the use of the pontoon will not be 
available between these dates and will re-open on 16th April 2025. 
 
The navigation marker, [FL R 3S] Red flashing light with a period of 3 seconds, will 
also be out of service for the same period it time and back in service on 16th April 
2025. 
 
Mooring on the Rowhedge Quay may also be restricted between these dates. 
For details of availability for mooring please contact the Rowhedge Water Bailiff on 
07494 015105. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


